From: Daniel Hankins <daniel.hankins@dir.texas.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 8:59 AM

To: DESASSURE, CHARLES < CHARLES.DESASSURE@tccd.edu>

Cc: Meredith Noel <meredith.noel@dir.texas.gov>

Subject: Texas Cybersecurity Council

Dear Charles,

Congratulations! You have been selected to serve as a member of the Texas Cybersecurity Council, representing a state technical, community, or junior college. The term of this position is two years, starting April 13, 2020. We look forward to your participation in guiding cybersecurity strategies in Texas.

The Council's overall goal is to protect technology resources in Texas through the strategic insight of individuals such as yourself. You will join a group of public and private sector professionals as we position the state to meet the ever-growing cybersecurity challenges it faces.

As a voting member, your duties will include meeting participation with opportunities to offer strategic insight and perspective on Council decisions and working with task forces as requested. Council meetings are held the third Wednesday of every other month from 10:30 am to noon at the William P. Clements Building in Austin, with a remote attendance option via Microsoft Teams or telephone. The next meeting is May 20, 2020.

On behalf of the Council and the Texas Department of Information Resources, I look forward to your contribution to help ensure Texas maintains its status as a national leader in cybersecurity.

Sincerely,

Daniel Hankins | Interim State Cybersecurity Coordinator
Office of the Chief Information Security Officer
Texas Department of Information Resources
(512) 475-4548 | daniel.hankins@dir.texas.gov

300 W. 15th Street, Suite 1300, Austin, TX 78701

